
	
May 25, 2017  
 
 
 
 
 
On May 25, 2017  the PNB met in executive session and  authorized the issuance 
of a retainer agreement for the 2015 Audit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by Akio Tanaka 
Pacifica National Board Secretary 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section 396(k)(4) of the 
Communications Act. 
	
	


